
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
July 14, 2025 
  
CONTACT 
Ilyse Wolberg 

Ilyse.Wolberg@mass.gov 

617-360-1715 

  

 DCR Traffic Advisory: Storrow Drive in Boston  
   

WHAT:          The Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will close the right lane along 
Storrow Drive at the Hatch Memorial Shell in the City of Boston to accommodate the 
Landmarks Concert Series on Wednesdays from July 16, 2025, to August 27, 2025, 
from 6 p.m. to 11 p.m. Traffic patterns will be clearly marked, and a police detail will be 
on site.    

     

WHERE:       Storrow Drive at the Hatch Memorial Shell in the City of Boston    

     

WHEN:          Wednesdays: July 16, 2025 – August 27, 2025, from 6 p.m. – 11 p.m.   
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